Dickinson College Archives & Special Collections

http://archives.dickinson.edu/

Documents Online

Title: Hillel Newsletter (Oct. 1985)

Date: October 30, 1985

Location: RG 9/9, Series 5

Contact:

Archives & Special Collections Waidner-Spahr Library Dickinson College P.O. Box 1773 Carlisle, PA 17013

717-245-1399

archives@dickinson.edu

The first three dozen sweatshirts went like hot-cakes! Another order has been placed and should be on sale Monday in the HUB basement. Only \$10.00 (CHEAP!).....get one for everyone on your Hanukkah list. We will special order smaller sizes for the "pishikahs". Shirts will be on sale in the Chaplain's Office if not downstairs. Thanks for your support!

STUDY IN ISRAEL ! Plans are in the works with the Office of Off-Campus Studies for summer study in Israel. In conjunction with our grant which we received from the Marjorie Pincus Fund (through B'nai B'rith), two students are eligible to take advantage of a \$1,000 scholarship to study in Israel during the summer ... this summer! See Jack Henderson in the Off-Campus Studies Office, 239 West Louther Street.

SITE CHANGE FOR
SHABBAT DINNER TONIGHT!
The monthly Family Shabbat
Dinner will be held tonight,
Friday, Nov. 1st in the basement
of the Communications and Development Building (C&D) which is
located next to the Computer
Office (behind the Admissions
Office. 16:001

We are honored to have Rabbi Leah Wald, (Dickinson 81), the conducting services Friday night and Saturday morning. Services will begin immediately following Shabbat dinner...7:15ish. Saturday morning...10:30 ish. Please support this Homecoming

Event by attending services. (especially since I bragged to her about the excellent group we have this year in Hillel!) Sign up today so I can turn in your food service numbers.

SUGGESTIONS

If you have a suggestion for a Hillel event, why not talk to Anne Bluth (Hillel President) or come to the next Hillel meeting. A party, a dance, a speaker, a film, a trip, or anything you think would be fun. This organization is only as active as the members in it! Remember that!

Tuesday, Nov. 5th-7:15 p.m. Interfaith Lounge, HUB Surprise Refreshments!